-

FZz g5 1385

DISTRIBUTION:
0. 50-424/825
Docket Nos: 50-424 ?ggaﬁoﬁDr
i N-4
and 50-425 PRC System

LB #4 r/f
EAdensam

Mr. Donald Foster nau?ﬁa:

Vice President and Proiect General Manaaer At%orﬁe OELD

Georgia Power Company DM‘ordaﬁ'

P.0. Box 299A, Route ? RHziscthﬂ

Wayneshoro, Georgia 30830 ACRS (16)

Dear Mr. Foster:

Subject: Environmental Assessment

Enclosed for your information is a copy of the "Notice of Environmental
Assessment and Finding of No Significant Impact" related to your Apri) 2, 1984,
request for an exemption from a portion of the requirements of General Design
Criterion 4 for the Vogtle Electric Generating Plant, Units 1 and 2.

The Notice has been forwarded to the Office of the Federal Register for

publication.

Sincerely,

Elinor G, Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4

Division of Licensing

Enclosure:
As stated
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